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The long awaited lights at the Grange Reserve have now been 
switched on! Great news for Hoppers Crossing Soccer Club who 
are now being able to both train and play at night!
Delivered in partnership with the Wyndham City Council, this 
project was made possible by a $300,000 investment from our 
Government’s Local Sport Grants and builds on previously 
delivered projects at the Grange Reserve. 
It was a fantastic day getting out to see the new lights and catch 
up with the HCSC crew - I look forward to seeing this wonderful 
club expand as they continue to keep soccer fans fit and healthy, 
whilst having fun. 
The Grange Reserve Projects now completed included:
2019-20 Local Sports Grant

Pitch 1 Sports Field Lighting - $300,000
2018-19 Community Sports Infrastructure Fund

Equal Access Change Rooms - $100,000
2018 World Game Facilities Fund

Leveling the Pitch for Female Access - $250,000
Together these fantastic initiatives allow more teams, from junior 
girls to senior womens, to keep active and get involved in the sport 
they love. 

Lights On For Hoppers Crossing Soccer Club!

Building The Education State
Starting With Breakfast
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Breakfast is the most important meal of the day. And our Government’s School Breakfast Clubs 
Program is continuing to grow - serving over 15 million meals State-wide so far!

For kids, it’s the difference between a productive day at school or a hungry tummy. It’s made a 
massive impact on students and schools in Wyndham with Breakfast Club availability now rolled 
out to more schools than ever before! On top of this, the program has now expanded to include 
lunch. Because our kids deserve the best start to their day.
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Multicultural Festival and Events Grant

NOW OPEN: Golden Square Reserve - Hoppers Crossing
NOW OPEN: Grange Community Centre - Hoppers Crossing

Since 2015, we have invested $27,575,850 into Wyndham through our Growing 
Suburbs Fund - delivering in partnership 20 community infrastructure 
projects critical to our growing community including:

Mossfiel Reserve Integrated Sports and Community Hub ($1,800,000)
Mainview Boulevard Reserve Pavilion and Community Space ($1,200,000)
Truganina East Family Learning Centre ($1,215,000)
Williams Landing Reserve Integrated Sports and Community Hub ($1,905,000)
Tarneit Community Learning Centre Transformation ($1,085,850)
Grange Community Centre and Reserve Enhancement ($1,000,000)
Upgrade of Golden Square Reserve ($325,000)
Truganina South East Community Precinct Masterplan Delivery ($3,000,000)
Riverdale Multi-Purpose Community Centre ($2,000,000)
Tarneit North Masterplan Implementation Project ($2,500,000)

Up to 100,000 vouchers worth up to $200 each to help kids play grassroots sport are on the way 
through our Get Active Kids Voucher Program. 
Applications close on April 11. 
For more information or to apply visit: www.getactive.vic.gov.au

Sporting Club Grants - Applications close March 18th
New category - For clubs that incurred costs that could not be recouped after events or 
activities were cancelled or postponed due to the 12-17 February circuit-breaker action. 

Apply at: www.sport.vic.gov.au/grants-and-funding


